
Program: Water and Sanitation

Date: 20th March 2022

Venue: Need Base India Orphanage

No. of Participants: 5

The Rotaract Club of Presidency College visited an Orphanage on 19th March 2022 for
an Awareness Session on Water and Sanitation.

The board members visited the Need Base Orphanage to educate the students and raise
awareness about the importance of Water and Sanitation. We taught the children about
the importance of Water, how to conserve water, and how to use water judiciously. We
also played a few fun games and held a talent show for the kids and members. Everyone
stood up and started dancing and singing songs. It was a fun activity in which all of the
children enthusiastically participated.

The event brought joy to the children as well as the participants and the visit helped us
to create awareness on the importance of Water and Sanitation.




